P&O Cruises Raises £60k for Cancer Charity

More than £600,000 has been raised by P&O Cruises for charity partner Macmillan Cancer Support in
two years.

The money raised by employees and customers will fund local Macmillan projects.

These include a new Macmillan Healing Garden at Southampton General Hospital which is due to open
this year.

To continue reading about Carnival Corporation's charity practices on Travel Weekly, click this link.
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